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                               Terry Fox Run 
 
September 24th, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Our annual Terry Fox Run is being held on Friday, September 27th. Students will be 
participating in a “fun run” around Billy Green’s playground from 1:45pm until 2:45pm.  
 
Please ensure that your child has proper running shoes and any medications they may need for 
allergies, asthma, etc. 
 
Terry Fox Runs are being held across the nation with the hope to raise funds for cancer research. 
We are hoping that each Billy Green student can donate $2 or more. Donations can be brought to 
your child’s homeroom teacher or donated online through the Terry Fox Foundation by 
September 27th.  
 
“If you’ve given a dollar, you are part of the Marathon of Hope.”  Terry Fox 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mr. Forrest 
Terry Fox Coordinator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                …active kids are healthy kids…healthy kids are happy kids… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


